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RICHCO7773@aol.com
Wednesday, February 3, 2010 7:42 PM
secretary <secretary@C FTC. gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Mr. Secretary:

Please don’t touch the Forex Market. The government failure rate is 100%. Please don’t add to this record of
goofing up the U.S.A. Please don’t be a Bush, Brownie or more recently an Obamanation. This is a republic not
a socialist state. Paulson does not need more company. All you will do is move all this business out of the
country. Ooop’s I am sorry that The New World Order’s plan. I hate to give foreign companies business but our
regulators like yourself seem to proud to watch us sink. Your choice but your still paid in U.S. dollars but maybe
you prefer the Amerio!!!!!

Sincerely,

R. P.


